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Our Refs: OIA 20-46 
 
7 August 2020 
 
 
John Luke 
fyi-request-13390-72fe645e@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
Dear John 
 
Official Information Request - ERO report for AUT Early Childhood Centre- OIA Act request 

 

You request for information about ERO’s review of AUT Early Childhood Centre has been forwarded 

to ERO for reply. 

AUT Early Childhood Centre was due for review the week we went into COVID-19 Level 4 lockdown. 

Since then, ERO has not resumed on-site reviewing. Once this review is scheduled, a report will 

follow. 

It may be of interest that ERO is in the process of refreshing its approach to reviewing early 

childhood services. This has also been delayed due to lockdown. Information on the changes will be 

posted to our website as it is developed and sent direct to services. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Steve Tanner 
Director Review and Improvement Services Northern 
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